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Happy Friday!
Hello everyone. It has been another busy week in school. It is always a
highlight to hear our children singing in their weekly Hymn Practice -
especially when they’re practising ‘Cauliflowers Fluffy’ (surely the greatest
school song ever written!). Lucky Tray Day was a huge success and it was
fantastic that we had around 170 children enjoy a particularly tasty lunch. The NUFC themed prizes went down
very well but we have lots left over to be ‘bought’ from the ClassDojo shop on a Friday afternoon during Golden
Time. I hope you all have a fantastic weekend. Mr Routledge

Parent/Carer Workshops
We are looking forward to delivering parent/carer workshops in the coming weeks. We delivered a series of
sessions last year which covered a range of key areas of learning and wider development.

Fri 11th October 09:00 - TTRS (Multiplication) with Mr Gray for parents/carers of children in Years 3-6
Weds 16th October 09:00 - Early Reading with Mrs Carrick for parents/carers of children in Early Years and KS1
Thurs 24th October 09:00 - Emile (Spelling) with Miss Dobson for parents/carers of children in Years 2-6

Halloween Raffle
Next Friday (11th), children will come home with some raffle tickets for our Halloween Raffle. You’re invited to
sell these tickets to family and friends to help raise money for school funds.Mrs Mort has been busy putting
together some fabulous Halloween Hampers for the prizes. All proceeds will go towards our plans to develop
the yard this year! We really appreciate the support.

Harvest
With the Harvest Festival just around the corner we will be collecting donations on behalf of the Hope Centre
who support families in Cramlington. We recognise that times are hard for many of us but if you are able to,
please bring donations to school via the office betweenMonday 7th October and Thursday 10th October. The
centre is currently in need of the following non-perishable items:

Pasta, dry rice, pasta/curry sauce, tea/coffee, tuna, tinned meals, squash, cereal, crisps, sweets, chocolate,
ketchup, tinned spaghetti, jam, custard and soup.

They have also asked for any general day to day toiletries that you may have. We politely ask that you do not
send in items which may contain nuts (inc hazelnut spreads such as nutella).

Parents Evening
Booking for our Parents Evenings is now live. We look forward to welcoming you to school to discuss how our
children have all settled into their new classes. A reminder that sessions will take place on Monday 14th and
Wednesday 16th October. SEN meetings have been arranged separately.
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Attendance
Well done to Year 6 for recording 98.89% attendance this week, just missing out on 100%.
Year 5 were close behind with 96.67%. Only two classes achieved our target attendance of
96% this week. Attendance has been quite low in our early years and KS1 classes with bugs
circulating. Please do what you can to support us in securing strong attendance.

Reception - 92.26% Year One - 91.67% Year Two - 85.71%
Year Three - 95.86% Year Four - 94.33% Year Five - 96.67% Year Six - 98.89%

On the Menu Next Week . . .


